National Bioethics Advisory Commission

6100 Executive Boulevard - Suite 3C01
Rockville, MD 20892-7508

Telephone: (301) 402-4242
Facsimile: (301) 480-6900
May 15, 1997

Mr. Edward A. Greenhalgh
265 Regina St., N., Apt. 7
Waterloo, Ontario

N2J 3B9

Dear Mr. Greenhalgh,

Dr. Shapiro forwarded your letter to me to implement your request that it be entered into the
official record. To that end, 1 will include your letter in the briefing book for the May 17, 1997
meeting of the National Bioethics Advisory Commission which will put it into the public
domain.

On the issue of the protection of human subjects, you may want to contact Dr. Gary Ellis,
Director, Office for Protection from Research Risks, National Institutes of Health, 6100
Executive Boulevard, Suite 3B01, Rockville, Maryland, 20892-7507. He can be reached by
telephone on (301) 496-7005.

Sincerely yours,

Henrietta Hyatt-Knorr
Deputy Executive Director (Acting)

cc: Dr. Shapiro
Dr. Ellis



